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May 2, 2019 

RE:     ADDENDUM TWO 
Contract E4T73, FM 430947 4 9202 
I-95 CCTV Camera Replacement, Palm Beach, Martin, St. Lucie and Indian River 
Counties 

Dear Prospective Bidders: 

This addendum includes changes as detailed below: 

Page 38 of the RFP is revised to state that the Technical Proposal shall be submitted as 
a hardcopy in a sealed envelope.  

Deliver to the following address on the due date and time included in the Request for 
Proposal:  

Jessica Rubio 
District 4 Procurement Office 
Florida Department of Transportation 
3400 West Commercial Blvd, Fort Lauderdale 33309

The Bid Price Proposal shall be delivered in a separate envelope, hardcopy on the due 
date and time included in the Request for Proposal to the address above.  

You must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum Two by responding to this email. 

Maria Velarde 
for Margaret Simpkins 

District 4, District Contract Administrator 

Copy: File 


